
Alumnae Awards Committee Report

To the Board of Governors

May 13, 2020


The Alumnae Awards is receiving and vetting candidates in all

categories for this year.

The article that was in this month’s Quarterly was excellent, and

we look forward to receiving more potential candidates as a

result of this mention.


If any governor has suggestions and/nominations, please reach out

to us.  The applications are available on-line on the website and

we will forward.


Our categories are:

Distinguished Alumna Award

Outstanding Alumna Award

Recent Graduate Award  (past 15 years)


The deadline for all applications is July 15th.


Respectfully submitted,

Susan Ardisson

Lynette Castille-Hall

Alumnae Awards Committee Co-Chairs 2019-2020


